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scriptural questions

with scriptureRead the news; we show the
Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh has the best reference of any
bible I know, and is used exclusively in this
article unless otherwise specified. It has the
Sacred Names restored, which were replaced with

titles such as Lord and God, under the direction of
the Vatican (Roman Catholic Church) in all versions,

such as the King James version.
Isayah 34:16 — Search out The Book of Yahweh, and
read. Not one of these will be neglected. For it is
written: Yahweh is their Shepherd; for His Mouth has

commanded it, and His Spirit has gathered them.

 

Closing Stores

Will Not Stop

The Coronavirus,

But You’re Getting Close

 

Soon now, if you will start reading Yahweh’s Words, you will
start  understanding  the  what,  where  and  why  of  the
coronavirus.

 

Closing stores and staying inside houses will not make the
coronavirus disappear. It’s coming up out of the earth now,
because the earth can no longer contain it. The coronavirus is
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not angry, it’s more like it’s newly born and hunting its
mother.

 

Each of you has been taught, all of your lives, to avoid the
Sacred Scriptures, as if they were lies, like are found in
Godworship—Christmas, Halloween, Easter, etc.

 

Christmas, Halloween, and Easter are not Scriptural. They are
all Godworship, and they’re condemned in your bible as such.

 

What is taught in The Book of Yahweh, the Sacred Scriptures,
is Righteousness and Prophecy of your future.

 

There are 4,199 religions in this generation and all of them
reject Yahweh, Yahweh’s Righteousness and Yahweh’s Judgments.

 

Read this and believe. You can start on the path to the Tree
of Life. The Tree of Life is being offered once again in this
generation as Prophecy shows.

 

Very soon now, if you will start reading with The House of
Yahweh, you will see that every word written in The Book of
Yahweh is True, and foretells the evil actions mankind is
bringing on this earth, such as the coronavirus. Like sodomy,
which causes other sicknesses and diseases, there is a way to
stop it, but not with a pill or shot.

 



Two Powers—

Two Religions,

Only One Will Survive

 

The coronavirus is real. Yahweh gives the full scope on it.

 

Yahweh is the Name of the Creator. Yahweh created mankind to
be the guiding teachers of the universe. At this time, Satan
and the Gods are leaders in the vast universe. The universe is
suffering greatly from the “take what you want and kill all
who oppose you attitude” that’s taught on earth as well as in
the heavens. But Yahweh has a Perfect Plan to stop all wars in
heaven and on earth.

 

Yahweh is Proving

His Kingdom Now;

Unity, At This Time,

Among His Creation—Mankind

Is Crucial

 

Mankind  has  been  influenced  by  Satan  ever  since  Eve  was
deceived in the beginning. Eve and Adam fell into sin through
Godworship. That was a well-laid-out plot by Satan.

 

Get set, this is your first test.



 

If  you  push  all  deception  and  lies—evolution,  Christmas,
Easter, Halloween, etc.—out of your mind and believe there is
a great need for mankind who will rule as Yahweh rules and
will prove to Yahweh they will choose Righteousness, always
being in unity with Yahweh, being accepted and chosen by the
heavenly and earthly beings, you will then start seeing the
reason you were created. You will also realize, of the two
kingdoms, only one will succeed, having full power.

 

Read this:

Genesis 1:26

Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to My
Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the sea,
over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all the
earth  and  over  every  creeping  thing  that  creeps  upon  the
earth.

Psalm 1:1-6

1 Blessed is the man who does not walk in the counsel of the
unrighteous, nor who stands in the path of sinners, nor who
sits in the seat of the scornful.

2 But his delight is in the Law of Yahweh, and in His Law he
meditates day and night.

3 He shall be like a tree planted by rivers of water, which
yields  its  fruit  in  its  season,  and  whose  leaf  does  not
wither; whatever this man does will succeed.

4 The unrighteous are not so! They are like the chaff which
the wind drives away.

5 Therefore the unrighteous shall not continue after their



sentencing, nor will sinners remain in the congregation of the
Righteous.

6 For Yahweh knows the way of the Righteous, but the way of
the unrighteous will perish.

Psalm 8:1-6

1 How excellent is Your Great Name in all the earth, Yahweh
our Father! You have Your Glory firmly set above the starry
frame; the heavens.

2 From the mouths of babes and sucklings strength by You is
ordained, so You would still the enemy; the avenger would be
crushed!

3 When we consider Your heavens, the work Your Fingers framed,
the work of the moon and of the stars, which were by You
ordained;

4 What is man that You are mindful of him? And the son of man,
that You visit him?

5 For You have made him a little lower than the malakim, but
You will crown him with glory and honor.

6 You made man to be the ruler over the works of Your Hands;
You will put all things under his feet;

 

Psalm 8:2 – still the enemy.

 

Yes, Yahweh has enemies. It’s the same scenario as seen on
earth  with  democrats  and  republicans.  From  the  beginning,
Yahweh’s enemy has been Satan. Her top religious spokesman,
Cain, was also an enemy to Yahweh.

Genesis 3:1-5



1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We can eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes
will be opened, and you will be as Gods (elohim), knowing
Righteousness and evil.

 

Cain was a Godworshiper. He was evil-as-the-Gods.

 

Genesis 3:5 – evil as the Gods?

 

If you did not get that, read it again. Cain was evil as the
Gods. Notice the last part of verse 5.

 

Cain murdered his brother who was the Righteous Priest of
Yahweh. Cain served and belonged to Satan.

I Yahchanan 3:11-15

11 For this is the Message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should love one another.

12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his



brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were Righteous.

13 Do not marvel, my brothers, if the world hates you.

14 We know that we have passed from death to Life, because we
love the brothers. He who does not love his neighbor abides in
death.

15 Whoever hates his neighbor is a murderer; and you know that
no murderer has Eternal Life abiding in him.

 

Verse 12: Did you see the word ‘evil’?

 

Genesis 3:5 – evil as the Gods.

 

I Yahchanan 3:12 – as the Gods, Cain’s works were evil—evil-
as-the-Gods.

 

Yahweh never intended to stop Satan. In fact, He has used her
to test His creation—mankind.

 

In the days of Yahweh’s Prophet Yliyah, Yahweh had only one
Prophet—Yliyah. On the other hand, there were 450 prophets of
the Lord-Baal.

 

Remember that word ‘Lord’. Lord is a title of Gods and men,
not of the Creator Yahweh.

 



I Kings 18:22

Then Yliyah said to the people; I alone am left of all the
Prophets  of  Yahweh;  but  the  prophets  of  Baal  number  four
hundred and fifty men.

 

Yahweh is not a God or Lord.

 

In this present, prophesied generation, Godworshipers, whom
they call Lords, have 4,199 religions in full control of the
affairs of the earth. They’re being led by the Gods who have
control of much of heaven. These Godworshipers have practiced
murder—the shedding of blood for 6,000 years—which they deem
needful and “just”.

 

Six thousand years is the time that Yahweh allotted, in the
beginning, to mankind, Satan, the Gods and sin; that  time
period is about up. Yahweh foretold its end, including the
coronavirus.

 

The Great and Honorable High Priest and King over the House of
Yahweh said this about The End generation:

Mattithyah 24:3, 7, 11-12, 21-22, 29, 33-34

3 Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?

7 For nation will rise against nation, and religion against
religion, and there will be famines, and pestilences; disease
epidemics, and earthquakes; environmental disasters, in place
after place:



11 Because many false religions will be aroused, and will
deceive the many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the love of the many will
grow cold.

21 For then will be Great Tribulation, such as has not come to
pass since the beginning of the world to this time—no, nor
ever will be.

22 And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh
be  saved;  but  for  the  Elect’s  sake,  those  days  will  be
shortened.

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.

34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

Verse 3: notice, The End.

Verses 21-22: the greatest time of trouble ever.

 

It is Yahweh’s Plan to prove what sin—evil as the Gods—brings.
The seven last plagues are it.

Yahchanan 1:1

In the beginning was the Plan of Yahweh, and the Plan was with
Yahweh, and the Plan was Yahweh’s.



 

Yahweh  allows  mankind  to  choose  between  Righteousness  and
evil.

Genesis 2:9, 16-17

9 And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of Righteousness and evil.

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you can freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.

Deuteronomy 30:11-19

11 For this Law which I command you this day is not hidden
from you, nor is it beyond your reach.

12 It is not up in heaven, so that you have to ask; Who will
ascend up into heaven for us, and bring it to us, so that we
can hear it and then do it?

13 Nor is it beyond the sea, so that you have to ask; Who will
cross the sea, and bring it to us, so that we can hear it and
then do it?

14 The Law is very near you: it is in your mouth and in your
heart, so you will obey it.

15 See, I have set before you this day Life by Righteousness,
and death and destruction by evil—

16 In that I command you this day to love Yahweh your Father,
by walking in all His Ways, by keeping His Laws, His Statutes,
and His Judgments, so that you can live and multiply, and so



Yahweh your Father can bless you in the land which you go in
to possess.

17 But if your heart turns away, and you are not obedient, and
you are drawn away to submit to Gods (elohim), to worship them
by serving them—

18 I declare to you this day that you will surely perish; you
will not prolong your days in the land which you cross over
the Yardan to possess.

19 I call heaven and earth as witnesses against you this day,
that I have set before you Life and death, Blessings and
curses. Therefore choose Life, so both you and your children
can live.

 

Wow! Did you see that?

Deuteronomy 30:17 – submit to Gods.

Verse 18: you will perish.

Verse 19: the heavens are also witnesses, deciding on and
choosing Yahweh’s Way,

 

The whole world worships Gods.

 

Read this:

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.



 

You belong to whom you choose to obey. Yahweh does not use
force. He shows the facts and lets each person choose. You
belong to whom you obey.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?

 

Compare:

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

All 4,199 religions reject Righteousness.

 

Righteousness?

Deuteronomy 6:25

And it will be our Righteousness if we observe to do all of
these Laws before Yahweh our Father, as He has commanded us.

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.



14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

The whole world has chosen Godworship. That way is a way of
force, which creates wars and continual strife. This is what
Cain followed—the Gods.

 

Worship means serve, in both Hebrew and Greek. If you refuse
Righteousness, you serve/worship Satan by doing so. You are
making a choice. Yahweh allows you to choose.

 

You are now seeing, throughout the world, the results of your
choice. If you remain alive, you will see the worst of sin,
and  soon,  the  perishing  shown  in  Prophecy  (Deuteronomy
30:11-19).

 

The coronavirus is only the start of the plagues in the last
3½ years of the time allotted to Satan, her Gods, and those
who follow them in practicing evil, as the Gods by rejecting
the Ten Commandments being offered to you in this present,
prophesied generation of the nuclear bombs that will darken
the sun.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10



4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

 

Did you notice to whom the religions belong?

 

Now read the way to Life.

 

Blessed are:

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

None of the 4,199 religions serve Yahweh by His Righteousness,
nor do they even keep the Ten Commandments shown in:



Exodus 20:3-17

3 You shall have no hinder Gods (elohim) at all. They are in
opposition against Me.

4 You shall not offer yourselves to; serve or worship, any God
(el, teraph), or any form of anything in heaven above, or on
the earth beneath, or in the waters below.

5 You shall not bow down to them nor serve them; for I, Yahweh
your Father, am a Heavenly Father Who is zealous for My House.
The sexual sins of the fathers will be on the children to the
third and fourth generation of those who transgress My Laws
and change them.

6 But I will show My love to thousands who love Me by keeping
My Laws.

7 You shall not take the Name of Yahweh your Heavenly Father
to bring it to nothing, for Yahweh will not hold him guiltless
who brings dishonor upon or profanes His Name.

8 Remember the Sabbath  Day, to keep it Holy.

9 Six days you shall labor and do all your work,

10  But the Seventh Day is the Sabbath of Yahweh your Heavenly
Father. Therefore, in it you shall do only the Work of Yahweh:
you, and your wife, and your son, and your daughter, and your
manservant, and your maidservant, and your cattle, and the
stranger who dwells within your gates.

11  For in six days Yahweh made the heavens and the earth, the
sea, and all that is in them; and ceased from this work on the
Seventh Day. Therefore, Yahweh  blessed the Sabbath Day, and
did Righteous works on it.

12  Honor your father and your mother, so your days can be
long upon the land which Yahweh your Father is giving you.



13  You shall not murder.

14  You shall not commit adultery.

15  You shall not steal.

16  You shall not bear false testimony against your neighbor.

17 You shall not covet; lust after, your neighbor’s house; you
shall not covet your neighbor’s wife, nor his manservant, nor
his maidservant, nor his ox, nor his donkey, nor anything that
belongs to your neighbor.

 

The 4,199 religions practice the shedding of blood—continual
war as Cain, the Catholic.

 

Catholic means universal, which means they worship all Gods,
even demons, and they won’t repent of doing so.

 

So, What is Next?

 

Answer:

Revelation 16:2

And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his
likeness.

Revelation 9:13-21

13 And the Last Malak sounded, and I heard a voice from the
four horns of the golden altar which is before Yahweh,



14 Saying to the Last Malak which had the trumpet: Loose the
four messengers who are bound for the great River Euphrates!

15 And the four messengers were loosed, which were prepared
for an hour, and a day, and a moon; month, and a year, in
order to slay the third part of men.

16 And the number of the army of the horsemen was two hundred
thousand thousand; for I heard the number of them.

17 And in my vision, I saw the horses and those who sat upon
them like this: They had breastplates of fire; red, and of
jacinth; blue, and brimstone; yellow, and the heads of the
horses were as the heads of lions; and out of their mouths
issued fire, and smoke, and brimstone.

18 By these three were the third part of men killed: by the
fire, and by the smoke, and by the brimstone, which issued out
of their mouths.

19 For their power is in their mouth and in their tails; for
their tails were similar to serpents, and had heads, and with
them they do hurt.

20 And the rest of the men who were not killed by these
plagues, still did not repent of the works of their hands,
that  they  should  not  worship  demons,  and  Gods  (elohim,
teraphim) of gold, and silver, and brass, and stone, and of
wood: which can neither see, nor hear, nor walk;

21 Neither did they repent of their murders, nor of their
sorceries, nor of their fornication, nor of their thefts.

 

Where are the wars concentrated today?

 

Answer: verse 14 – in and around the great River Euphrates.



 

Who is involved in all of these wars?

 

Answer: verse 14 – the Quartet.

 

Compare:

Genesis 2:14

The name of the third river is Tigris: it is the one which
goes toward the east of Assyria. The fourth river is the
Euphrates.

 

Verse 14: did you see the four?

 

Verse 14: did you see the Euphrates?

 

Now read again what Yahweh says in:

Genesis 2:9, 16-17

9 And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of Righteousness and evil.

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you can freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,



dying you will die.

 

Evil, you must not eat (partake in).

 

With that in mind, read:

Genesis 3:1-5

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We can eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes
will be opened, and you will be as Gods (elohim), knowing
Righteousness and evil.

 

Cain was the first Catholic (Godworshiping) teacher/priest of
Satan.

 

Genesis 3:1 – serpent?

 

The  following  information  is  from  a  Google  search  under



“Vatican meaning”, notice divining serpent:

 

Vatican means Divining Serpent. The word “Vatican” literally
means “Divining Serpent,” and is derived from Vatis = Diviner
and Can = Serpent. Vatican City and St. Peter’s Basilica were
built on the ancient pagan site called in Latin vaticanus mons
or vaticanus collis, which means hill or mountain of prophecy.

 

Cain, the worshiper of Gods; evil as the Gods.

 

I Yahchanan 3:12

Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were Righteous.

 

Did you see the word ‘evil’?

 

Genesis 3:5 – evil as the Gods.

 

Genesis 2:16-17

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you can freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.

 



Did you see? Verse 17: the tree of evil (Vatican—divining
serpent; Catholic, worshipers of all Gods) do not eat from or
you will surely die.

 

The Catholics led the whole world into Godworship by replacing
the Creator’s Name with the titles of men—God and Lord—and by
changing Yahweh’s Laws.

 

I Yahchanan 3:4-12

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

11 For this is the Message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should love one another.



12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were Righteous.

 

Verse 8: Did you see to whom you belong?

Verse 12: Did you see, evil as the Gods?

 

Now notice what that causes. The coronavirus started here:

Genesis 4:6-11

6 So Yahweh said to Cain: Why are you angry? Why are you
downcast?

7 If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

8 Now Cain talked with Abel his brother; and it came to pass,
when they were spread abroad, that Cain rose against Abel his
brother and killed him.

9 Then Yahweh said to Cain: Where is Abel your brother? And he
said; I do not know. Am I my brother’s keeper?

10  And  He  said:  What  have  you  done?  The  voice  of  your
brother’s blood cries out to Me from the ground.

11 So now, you are cursed from the earth which has opened its
mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your hand.

 

Verse 7: Did you see that the Vatican (the serpent), like
Cain, does not practice Righteousness?

Verse 10: Notice, this shed blood cries out from the ground.



 

Yes! Cries out like a baby.

 

The coronavirus gestation period is over. The 6,000 years
(comparable of the 9 months of gestation) allotted to this
show  time,  is  over.  Now,  the  baby/babies;  that  is,  the
plagues/curses—the  blood—in  this  final  showing,  are  coming
forth. They’re hungry and hunting food.

 

Genesis 4:10-11

10  And  He  said:  What  have  you  done?  The  voice  of  your
brother’s blood cries out to Me from the ground.

11 So now, you are cursed from the earth which has opened its
mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your hand.

 

Verse 11: the word cursed means plagued. Remember the seven
last plagues.

 

Evil in the Blood is

Coming Out to get to the Blood

 

These curses started with the evil acts that led to anger and
bloodshed.

 

Remember,  the  DNA  can  be  altered  by  activities,  even  the
cherishment of acts of evil.



 

You are getting closer to understanding the Sacred Scriptures
on the seven last plagues period that we entered about a year
and a half ago.

 

Read this article by Will Stone, posted on 11/5/2020.

 

THE CORONAVIRUS CRISIS

Clots, Strokes And Rashes. Is COVID-19 A Disease Of The Blood
Vessels?

 

November 5, 2020 / Will Stone

https://www.npr.ort/sections/health-shots/2020/11/05/917317541
/clots-strokes-and-rashes-is-covid-19-a-disease-of-the-blood-
vessels

 

Whether it’s strange rashes on the toes or blood clots in the
brain, the widespread ravages of COVID-19 have increasingly
led  researchers  to  focus  on  how  the  novel  coronavirus
sabotages  the  body’s  blood  vessels.

As scientists have come to know the disease better, they have
homed  in  on  the  vascular  system  —  the  body’s  network  of
arteries, veins and capillaries, stretching more than 60,000
miles — to understand this wide-ranging disease and to find
treatments that can stymie its most pernicious effects.

Some of the earliest insights into how COVID-19 can act like a
vascular disease came from studying the aftermath of the most
serious  infections.  Those  reveal  that  the  virus  warps  a



critical  piece  of  our  vascular  infrastructure:  the  single
layer of cells lining the inside of every blood vessel, known
as the endothelial cells or simply the endothelium.

Dr. William Li, a vascular biologist, compares this lining to
a freshly resurfaced ice skating rink before a hockey game on
which the players and pucks glide smoothly along.

“When the virus damages the inside of the blood vessel and
shreds the lining, that’s like the ice after a hockey game,”
says  Li,  a  researcher  and  founder  of  the  Angiogenesis
Foundation.  “You  wind  up  with  a  situation  that  is  really
untenable for blood flow.”

In a study published this summer, Li and an international team
of researchers compared the lung tissues of people who died
from COVID-19 with those who died from influenza.

They found stark differences: The lung tissues of COVID-19
patients  had  nine  times  as  many  tiny  blood  clots
(“microthrombi”)  compared  with  those  of  the  influenza
patients, and the coronavirus-infected lungs also exhibited
“severe endothelial injury.”

“The surprise was that this respiratory virus makes a beeline
for the cells lining blood vessels, filling them up like a
gumball machine and shredding the cell from the inside out,”
Li says. “We found blood vessels are blocked and blood clots
are forming because of that lining damage.”

It’s already known that the coronavirus breaks into cells by
way of a specific receptor, called ACE2, which is found all
over the body. But scientists are still trying to understand
how the virus sets off a cascade of events that cause so much
destruction to blood vessels. Li says one theory is that the
virus directly attacks endothelial cells. Lab experiments have
shown  that  the  coronavirus  can  infect  engineered  human
endothelial cells.



It’s  also  possible  the  problems  begin  elsewhere,  and  the
endothelial cells sustain collateral damage along the way as
the immune system reacts — and sometimes overreacts — to the
invading virus.

Endothelial cells have a slew of important jobs; these include
preventing  clotting,  controlling  blood  pressure,  regulating
oxidative  stress  and  fending  off  pathogens.  And  Li  says
uncovering how the virus jeopardizes the endothelium may link
many of COVID-19’s complications: “The effects in the brain,
the blood clots in the lung and elsewhere in the legs, the
COVID toe, the problem with the kidneys and even the heart.”

In Spain, skin biopsies of distinctive red lesions on toes,
known as chilblains, found viral particles in the endothelial
cells,  leading  the  authors  to  conclude  that  “endothelial
damage induced by the virus could be the key mechanism.”

 

Could the lining of our blood vessels be a common denominator?

With  a  surface  area  larger  than  a  football  field,  the
endothelium  helps  maintain  a  delicate  balance  in  the
bloodstream. These cells are essentially the “gatekeeper” to
the bloodstream.

“The endothelium has developed a distant early warning system
to alert the body to get ready for an invasion if there’s
trouble brewing,” says Peter Libby, a cardiologist at Brigham
and Women’s Hospital and research scientist at Harvard Medical
School.

When  that  happens,  endothelial  cells  change  the  way  they
function, he says. But that process can also go too far.

“The very functions that help us maintain health and fight off
invaders, when they run out of control, then it can actually
make the disease worse,” Libby says.



In that case, the endothelial cells turn against their host
and start to promote clotting and high blood pressure.

“In  COVID-19  patients,  we  have  both  of  these  markers  of
dysfunction,”  says  Gaetano  Santulli,  a  cardiologist  and
researcher at the Albert Einstein College of Medicine in New
York City.

The  novel  coronavirus  triggers  a  condition  seen  in  other
cardiovascular  diseases  called  endothelial  dysfunction.
Santulli, who wrote about this idea in the spring, says that
may be the “cornerstone” of organ dysfunction in COVID-19
patients.

“The common denominator in all of these COVID-19 patients is
endothelial dysfunction,” he says. “It’s like the virus knows
where to go and knows how to attack these cells.”

 

A runaway immune response adds a plot twist

A major source of damage to the vascular system likely also
comes from the body’s own runaway immune response to the novel
coronavirus.
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Yahweh Created

Mankind From Microbes

 

Thousands of micro-kingdoms work together inside the bodies of
mankind and animals to afford us the ability to enjoy life to
the fullest.

 



What you see in the coronavirus and all that it produces, are
microbes that have been altered by sin.

 

Remember, we can change our DNA by our works, whether evil or
Righteous. That is why Yahweh warned us, saying, “Do not eat
of that evil tree—religion of Godworship—or dying you will
die.”

 

Said another way, “Don’t change your DNA or you will damage
your whole body and it will start dying.”

 

Practicing acts of hatred will change your DNA, and in a
period of 6,000 years, you will gain knowledge to use for your
evil, and you will cause mankind to perish.

 

Mankind could have chosen Righteousness, in the beginning, but
they did not. Now, we see the Sacred Scriptures are True, the
seven last plagues are here.

 

The Roman Catholic Church—the Vatican (divining serpent)—has
you trusting in evolution instead of Yahweh. You will not find
answers in what the world calls science today.

 

The only way to find answers and get rid of the plagues is
shown in the Scriptures.

 

The next two years will be the worst in mankind’s history.



 

If you live that long, you will see these Prophecies come to
pass, and you will know that Yahweh is True. Every one of His
Prophecies will come to pass in detail.

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

True Ahab (Love),

 

Yisrayl Hawkins

YahwehsBranch.com


